
Hello Mill Creek, it is Thursday, April 24th.   
 
Students, a reminder that crop tops, spaghetti strap shirts and dresses,  short shorts that show your 
bottom, hoods, hats, and slippers are not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at 
school. Please do not wear these items to school, or you will be dress-coded. 
 
Last night in Panthers Sports, congratulations to our boys’ and girls’ track teams for an incredible 
performance at yesterday’s quad meet, hosted right here at home! Both teams showed off their 
speed, strength, and school spirit! From sprints to relays, long jump to distance runs, our athletes gave 
it their all and brought home the win!  

Students, MSTEP testing is today. Make sure you have a Chromebook, charger, pencil, headphones, 
and a book or magazine to read. You can also bring water and a snack with you into the testing room. 
Teachers, please check to make sure your students have all required materials prior to 1st hour. 
Students, if you had technology issues yesterday and needed to borrow a Chromebook, please go to 
Room 110 prior to testing to make sure you have a working Chromebook with you. 

If you have lost any jewelry please go to the office to describe it, it might just be in the lost and found.  

If you are attending the After School tutoring Program, tutoring will be in Ms. England’s room today! 
Please be sure to bring ALL your materials!  Locker trips will not be allowed during OR after the 
session. 
 
The art show starts this Monday April 28th from 6-8PM. After that, the art show will be open 
Tuesday through Thursday from 4-6PM.  
 
Tennis is playing away tonight at Wayland. Good luck to our panthers! 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


